
MERRIMACK VILLAGE DISTRICT 
 

2 Greens Pond Rd Merrimack, NH  
Phone: 603-424-9241 Fax: 603-424-0563  

Website: www.mvdwater.org  Email: customerservice@mvdwater.org  

 
 
 
 
 
May 23, 2018 
 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
We wish to inform you that the Merrimack Village District will be repairing a water leak at 6 
Kyle Road on Thursday, May 24, 2018. Your water service will be off beginning at 
8:00am to completion (up to 3:30). Please use caution as there will be equipment in the 
road for digging. The work may also may disturb sediment in the mainlines causing “brown 
water” and air in the service lines to your homes.  This is not a health issue and there is no 
concern drinking the water.  Within 24 hours the water will settle and clear.  To prepare 
please fill gallon containers or a bathtub with water for use during this time. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the MVD at 424-9241 x100. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Stephen Chase 
Assistant Foreman 
 
Cc via email:  Eileen Cabanel 
   Kyle Fox 
   Jeff Strong 
   Mike Currier 
   Denise Roy 
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